
Open to ALL St. Teresa School/Parish Families!

TUESDAY, JUNE 8, 7-9PM
Kaczmarek Hall

A Question and Answer Session with 
Bishop James Conley and Deacon Matt Hecker

	 Last month, Fr. Hottovy and Sr. Mary Cecilia 
announced that St. Teresa School would transition to a 
Catholic Liberal Education curriculum for the 2022-23 
school year. This change was suggested by Bishop 
Conley and Deacon Hecker, Chief Administrative Officer 
for the Diocese of Lincoln Schools.
	 What is a Catholic Liberal Education? What will it 
mean for your child, for you, and for your family?
	 Please plan to attend this important meeting. Bring 
your prayerful and thoughtful questions.
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